
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

Victoria Gold is pleased to renew a 
three-year sponsorship agreement with 
the Yukon First Nations Hockey 
Association (YFNHA) to 2025.

The Victoria Gold presents the 43rd 
Annual Kilrich Building Centres Yukon 
Native Hockey Tournament will take place 
in Whitehorse from March 23 to 26, 2023 
hosted by the YFNHA.

This very special event brings together 
northern communities to celebrate sport, 
culture and friendship both on and off the 
ice and contributes significantly to the 
socio-economic health of Whitehorse.

“Victoria Gold has graciously signed on for 
another three years of support as the 
tournament’s presenting sponsor,” says 
YFNHA President Michelle Dawson-Beattie. 
“The team at Victoria Gold shares our 
association’s vision of supporting the 
longevity of what is truly a Yukon-wide 
community event. Without the company’s 
support and commitment, this tournament 
would not be possible.”

“Victoria Gold is very proud to once again present this tournament and help bring 
together hockey players from across the North, Alberta and BC today and for years to 
come,” says Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell. “For over four decades, the 
hard-working volunteer board of the Yukon First Nations Hockey Association has upheld 

its mission to promote the love of hockey amongst Indigenous Canadians.”

Founded in 1973, the tournament attracts more sponsors and participants each year. 
Beyond the annual event, the YFNHA supports both adults and youth to travel within and 
outside Yukon in order to participate in hockey tournaments throughout the year. The 
YFNHA also works in cooperation with other organizations to offer hockey skill 
development camps for all levels of players.

For more information about the Victoria Gold presents the Kilrich Building Centres Yukon 
Native Hockey Tournament visit the Yukon First Nations Hockey Association, on Facebook.

V I C T O R I A  G O L D ’ S  C O M M I T M E N T  T O  T H E
Y U K O N  F I R S T  N A T I O N S  H O C K E Y  A S S O C I A T I O N

Victoria Gold presents the Kilrich Building Centres Yukon Native Hockey Tournament is taking 
place from March 23 to 26, 2023 in Whitehorse and includes a three-year sponsorship 
commitment by Victoria Gold from 2023-2025 to the tournament’s host; the Yukon First 
Nations Hockey Association.




